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COMMENT FORM FOR NIRB SCREENINGS 

 
The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) has a mandate to protect the integrity of the ecosystem 

for the existing and future residents of Nunavut. To assess the environmental and socio-economic 

impacts of the project proposal, NIRB would like to hear your concerns, comments and 

suggestions about the following project proposal application: 

 
Project Proposal Title: Application for the Water License Amendment of #3BM-KIM1929 

Proponent: Government of Nunavut, Community Government and Services (CGS)  

Location:  Kimmirut, Nunavut, (South Baffin Region) 

Comments Due By:  March 17, 2023 NIRB #: 22WA059 

 

Indicate your concerns about the project proposal below: 
 no concerns                                                               traditional uses of land 

 water quality                                                             Inuit harvesting activities 

 terrain                                                                        community involvement and consultation 

 air quality                                                                  local development in the area 

 wildlife and their habitat                                           tourism in the area 

 marine mammals and their habitat                            human health issues                  

 birds and their habitat                                                other:____________________________________________ 

 fish and their habitat                                                  __________________________________________________ 

 heritage resources in area                                          __________________________________________________ 

Please describe the concerns indicated above: 

 

ECCC has reviewed the Application for the Water Licence Amendment of the Municipality of Kimmirut 

#3BM-KIM1929 and has no comments to provide at this time. Construction impacts appear to be 

predictable and mitigable with known technology, and the management plans which encompass life-of-

facility mitigation can be submitted and reviewed in the NWB process. 

Do you have any suggestions or recommendations for this application? 

 

N/A 

Do you support the project proposal? Yes    No     Any additional comments? 
 

ECCC provides technical, science-based information and knowledge based on our mandate pursuant to 

the Canadian Environmental Protection Act, and the pollution prevention provisions of the Fisheries Act. 

These comments are intended to inform the assessment of this project’s potential effects in the receiving 

environment and on valued ecosystem components. Any comments received from ECCC in this context 

does not relieve the proponent of its obligations to respect all applicable federal legislation. 

Name of person commenting: Jennifer Sabourin of Environment and Climate 

Change Canada 

Position: Environmental Assessment 

Officer 

Organization: Environment and Climate Change 

Canada 

Signature:  Date: March 17, 2023 

   
 


